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SYNOPSIS To authorize the City Manager to enter into a contract with 

Doyne Construction Company for the Track and Berm 

project at LRPD Training.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Services is not to exceed $178,901.00, plus 

applicable taxes and fees, and funding will be paid from 

special project funding 108529- S52C685. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The current backstop (berm) to Little Rock Police 

Department’s Shotgun Range, located at the Training 

Division, is being replaced by a new rubberized backstop, 

which was approved by the Board of Directors. In order to 

install this new backstop, the area needs to be prepared. 

This process includes removing a portion of the old 

backstop and pouring a fortified concrete slab for the 

backstop to sit on. The bid process was conducted, and it 

was recommended that Doyne Construction be awarded the 

contract. During this time, Doyne Construction also bid on 

repairing and resurfacing the current running track, which 

is becoming dangerous to use due to large holes and 

surface crack. 

 

 


